
You’re invited
to attend the public meeting for the

Manning Crevice Bridge Replacement Project

Tuesday, June 26th, 2012
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Best Western Salmon Rapids Lodge
1010 S. Highway 95, Riggins, ID 83549

Topic: The Manning Crevice Bridge has been recommended for a full replacement or 
rehabilitation as it has reached 70 years of service and is in need of upgrading.  The 
Manning Crevice Bridge project is a cooperative effort between the Western Federal Land 
Highway Division (WFLHD), Idaho County, and the U.S. Forest Service.  

This meeting will announce the Selected Alternative Bridge, project delivery and next steps, 
and solicit your feedback! 

Community involvement is an important part of the Manning Crevice Bridge Replacement 
Project and we hope to see you there!

For additional information or to be added to the project mailing list, contact the project 
team at manningcrevice@atkinsglobal.com or (303) 221-7275.
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